
 

 

                   Disaster Ministries Response Team Report  

 

The disaster ministries response team is in the process of reforming. We have met 

via zoom a couple of times. We are in need of more folks to volunteer to serve. All 

meetings will be held on zoom and are scheduled for one hour. Given the impact 

of climate change and the current societal chaos the number and type of 

challenges that may arise are impossible to predict. Please prayerfully consider 

the opportunities to serve our neighbors and communities that are present during 

times of crisis. The national setting of the UCC is in the process of reorganizing 

and they are anxious to be able to be supportive of local and region wide efforts. 

Those who may have an interest in this ministry please contact me at 

jalcey7@aol.com or at 207-745-1348. 

Peace  

Jack Lacey Pastor Milbridge Congregational Church UCC. 
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